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 18th September 2017

                                 

Dear Parents and Carers,
We will be running a Netball Club after school during Term 1. During the 5 week course children will be introduced to the key skills of Netball.
There is no charge for Netball Club which is kindly run by Donna Starkey from Rye College.

We have 20 spaces available so please make sure you return the reply slip below, to the office, as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.

If your child hasn’t managed to secure a place, we will inform you of this.
Yours sincerely

Ms J Howard

Headteacher

I give permission for my child to attend Netball Club on Wednesday from 3.00pm – 4.10pm.
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….  Class ………………………………………
	Wednesday
	Netball
	Free


They will be collected promptly at 4.10pm by ____________________________ 

Signed …………………………………….  Print Name…………………………………………

Term 1


Netball after School Club


Years- 4, 5 & 6


Wednesday- 3pm- 4.10pm


Commencing 20th September
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